
    

 

19th May 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
To celebrate The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee the children will be taking part in a number 
of activities next week. 
 
To start our celebrations, this weekend we are asking the children to decorate a piece of 
bunting these will then be displayed around the grounds. We would like them to be 
returned to school on Monday. 
 
Thursday will be our main celebration day. The children can come to school dressed in 
red, white and blue but no football kits please. On Thursday morning, from 8.00 a.m., 
there will be an opportunity for parents to take a photograph of their child on our 
Throne we are asking for a £1.00 donation and this will help to cover costs for the day. 
Then to finish off our celebration in the afternoon we will be having our Garden Party. 
 
Each child will receive a commemorative medal to mark the occasion. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mrs J Davies  
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 


